
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
April 9, 2021 
 
Dear Star Spangled Spectacular Food Booth Organizer, 
 
We are excited to move forward with the SSS this year, after last year’s cancellation due to COVID-19. 
At this time, the SSS Committee has requested one COVID-19-related modification to the event, and 
that modification is for vendors to wear masks. 
 
As in prior years, we would like booths to serve food both the evening of July 3 in Sunset Park and the 
usual locations on July 4.  If you want a booth, you will get our “early bird special” of $75 if you have 
your fully completed application and check back to me by June 1.  If your application is sent to me after 
June 1, the fee is $90.  Returning food booths from 2019 will only be guaranteed the same location if 
payment and completed registration are in by June 1. 
 
Please be sure to fill out the section on the bottom of the application that asks you to list the menu that 
you are serving.  This provides the information necessary for the newspapers to let everyone attending 
know that you will be having a booth and what goodies they can plan to buy from you.  We would also 
encourage you to have a poster at your booth explaining what project the proceeds will be going 
towards. Again, as a reminder, there will be no games of chance, skill or raffles or sale of any items 
other than food.   
 
Your name will be submitted to the BV County Environmental Health Department.  Your organization 
MUST comply with the county department requirements, including the purchase of a food permit for 
$50.  The Health Department is located in the basement of the BV County Courthouse. The Temporary 
Food Establishment Application can be obtained at the website: 
bvcountyiowa.com/index.php/environmental_health/food_food_service_establishment.  If you have 
questions about the food permit, contact Kim Johnson at (712) 749.2555.   
 
I will send more information regarding set-up times, etc, after I receive your application.  Since the 4th is 
on a Sunday this year, the parade will start at 11:30am.       
 
If you have any questions, please e-mail me at jenniferlhecht@gmail.com.   
 
Thank you, 
 
 
Jennifer Hecht 
Star Spangled Spectacular 
Food Booth Chair  
 
 
 



SSS 2021 FOOD BOOTH APPLICATION 
 
Organization’s Name: 
 
Organization’s Address: 
 
Did you have a booth in 2019? 
 
Booth Chairman: 
 
Chairman’s Email: 
 
Chairman’s Address: 
 
Chairman’s Phone: 
 
*A $75 fee must accompany this application and be returned no later than June 1, 2021; or if mailed after June 1, 
$90 is due. Returning booths from 2019 will only be guaranteed the same location if payment and completed 
registration are in by June 1.  
 
Menu to be served: 
 
 
 
 
Set-up and Serving Info: (Please check when you will be setting up and serving) 
 
____ Serving 3rd & 4th (Must get approval, spaces limited for July 3rd) 
____ Set-up on the 3rd, serve on the 4th 
____ Set up and serve on the 4th  
 
 
Please provide two trash containers and police your area.  The SSS Committee requests that vendors wear masks. 
Thank you! 
  

 
 
It is understood by our organization that the Star Spangled Spectacular Committee will assume no 

liability for accidents incurred as a result of our organization’s activity. 
              
         ______________________________ 
                        (Signature) 
 
Mail fee and application fully completed and signed to:  Jennifer Hecht, 119 W 6th St, P.O. Box 584, Storm Lake, 
IA  50588. Checks should be made out to Star Spangled Spectacular. 
 
 
***NOTE: Please do not return without completing all of the information and signing above. This will not be a 
complete application if everything is not filled out. Thank you.  
 

Office Use Only 
 
Payment: 
 
Date: 
 
Location #: 


